
Citizen Participation Plan for 9302 E. Germann Road Mesa, Arizona 

 
 

Date: August 4, 2022 
 
Purpose: The purpose of this Citizen Participation Plan is to inform citizens, and adjacent property 
owners, in the vicinity of the site of an application for this office warehouse project. This site is 
located within 7800 block of E. Pecos Road (south side) and within the 7800 block of E. Germann Road 

(north side), Mesa AZ 85212. This request is for a development of a new light industrial office/warehouse 

campus, consisting of 6 tilt-up buildings consisting of 663,992 sf. The case number assigned to this project is 

#ZON22-00437/DRB-00433. 

Contact: Alex Feiz  

Cityview 

1901 Ave. of the 

Stars Suite 1950 

Tel. 3109941720 

Email: afeiz@cityview.com 
 

Pre-submittal Meeting: The pre-application meeting with City of Mesa planning staff will be held on 

August 24th, 2022. Staff reviewed the application and recommended that we notify: 

• All property owners within 500 feet of this property 

• All registered neighborhood associations within 1 mile of the project 

• All HOAs within 1 mile of the project. 

Neighbors will be notified per the attached site plan and mailing labels we are not aware of any 

Registered Neighborhoods that need to be notified. 

We will indicate for owners we contact to either contact staff or me in our communications to them. 

We will indicate our willingness to discuss the project or meet with them about it. We will forward 

notes from any discussions or meeting we have with adjacent landowners to staff. 

 

A sign will be also erected on the site August 9th indicating the upcoming planning meeting with again 

my contact information and staff contact.  

 

As of today we have received no questions or comments from anyone we contacted or who may have  

seen the sign posted on the property.   
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